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John Ashley

From: steven@plumberslocal3.org

Sent:  Wednesday, March 18, 2009 3:19 PM
To: John Ashley

Subject: Fw: Senate Bill 09-064

Please make 15 copies and bring to standboard in the morning. Please let me know that you got this.
Thanks

Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless handheld

From: "Diana Scott"

Date: Wed, 18 Mar 2009 15:10:21 -0600
Teo: <Steven@plumberslocal3.org>
Subject: Senate Bill 09-064

Please accepi this email as authorization to speak on my behalf, in
opposition to Senate Bili $9-664.

I am the Director of Facilities for Eagle County School District and a
Board Director for the Colorado School Plant Managers Association. I
have 31 years of Maintenance and Construction experience.

Eagle County Schools oppose this bill because of the added time and
complexity that will be added to construction and renevation projects,
as well as added complexity for routine maintenance-level projects.

Please note:
*In our small district of seventeen schools, our district would be

required to work with six different entities.

*We would be required to create six MOUSs with these entities, not all
of whom have resources to adequately handle the needs in a timely
manner.

* This would add another level of costs to school operational and
construction budgets.

* We anticipate there is potential for conflict between local
requirements and ""school law''.
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* Eagle County Schooels, Construction Department is opposed to the
passing of this bill due to the added burden to new and renovation

projects. See letter under separate cover.

If you require further information, please feel free to contact me.

Diana Scott

Director of Facilities

Eagle County School District
970-328-1324
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